
 
 

 

 

 

 

30th August 2023 

Dear Students 

I hope this message finds you well and you are filled with a sense of accomplishment, 

no matter the outcome of your GCSE & BTEC results. Your hard work and dedication 

have been commendable, and we want to extend our heartfelt congratulations to 

each and every one of you. 

Whether your results align with your expectations or not, please know that there is a 

wealth of support and guidance available to you as you navigate your post-16 options. 

Our dedicated sixth form and careers team are here to provide assistance and answer 

any questions you may have. Please do not hesitate to reach out to them for guidance 

on your educational journey. 

For those of you who may still be considering your next steps, we want to remind you 

that our sixth form is open and welcoming. If you haven't already signed up but aspire 

to be part of our community, there are still places available for you. We invite you to 

attend our induction day on September 4th from 09:00 to 10:35. This event will offer 

further insights into the opportunities that await you and provide valuable support as 

you make this important decision. Please note that students who typically use taxi 

transport will need to arrange for pickup after 10:35 on this day. 

You can find more information about our induction day in the attached letters, 

indicated below. If you've already signed up for the sixth form on results day, you 

should have received hard copies of these letters on results day: 

Letter 1: First day of term (dated 24th August) 

Letter 2: Option grid 

Letter 3: Laptop (dated 24th August) 

Letter 4: Door fob (dated 24th August) 

 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to 

get in touch with our sixth form team or the school office. You can reach us through 

our website's contact page: Contact Us. 

Once again, congratulations on your achievements. We look forward to supporting 

you on your educational journey. 

Best regards 

Mrs K Davey  

Deputy Headteacher 

 

   

 

https://www.themallingschool.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Contact&pid=2

